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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

CITY PLANNING COMMISSION VACANCY 

 
Vacant Planning Commission Seat: The City of Monroe is 

accepting letters of interest from any citizen seeking the 

mayor’s consideration for appointment. 

Typically, there is one regular meeting a month on the first Monday of every month at 6:00 PM. Currently 

the Planning Commission is working on a long-term development plans for the community and meeting 

about once a month in a work session format. At this time, the Mayor would like to appoint a new member 

at the next City Council Meeting scheduled for Monday, January 25, 2021 at 6 PM. 

The Planning Commission is made up of seven members some who are residents of the City and some 

who reside outside of the City, all whom have an interest in our community’s future. The Planning 

Commission is subject to Oregon Ethics Commission (OEC) standards including a Statement of Economic 

Interest (SEI) which a public document completed and returned by each Planning Commissioner to the 

OEC annually. 

The City of Monroe will be accepting letters of interest until Wednesday, January 22, 2021. 

Any questions or inquiries may be directed to Monroe City Hall at (541) 847-5175. 

Additional information, including Planning Commission agenda and minutes are available at the City of 

Monroe website: www.ci.monroe.or.us 

 

http://www.ci.monroe.or.us/

